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To:

Ohio Mathematics Initiative Faculty  
From:

Dr. Paula Compton, Associate Vice Chancellor, Articulation and Transfer 
Date:

January 4, 2019 
Subject:
Ohio Mathematics Initiatives Faculty Survey 

On November 2, 2018 the Ohio Mathematics Chairs/Leads Network met to discussion Mathematics progress and updates throughout the state of Ohio. At this meeting a number of topics of interest where discussed and identified. 
As a follow up to this discussion, the Ohio Mathematics Chairs/Leads Network requests completion of a mathematics faculty survey to understand your interests related to the Ohio Mathematics Initiative.
The information gathered through this survey will assist us in identifying priority of current and future projects and locate Mathematics leaders in the community.  Results of the survey will be shared with your institutions Mathematic Chair/Lead. 
What we need from you: 
If possible, please arrange to have the survey completed as soon as possible but no later than February 4, 2019.
This survey should be completed by all Ohio Mathematics faculty. The Ohio Mathematics faculty survey can be accessed through the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7939CMP 
Important Note: You MUST complete the survey via the link provided above. The attached PDF file is for reference only. Please do not use the PDF version to respond to the survey.  
Thank you in advance for your assistance. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Jessi Spencer at 614.728.4706 or by email at jspencer@highered.ohio.gov.  
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